
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

IMPORTANT COVID UPDATE 
 

To ensure we are fully compliant with ‘Track and Trace’, it is important that 

I am informed if a pupil tests positive for Covid within 48 hours of leaving 

school after we have closed today for half term.   

 

This will enable me to contact parents of the other children in the relevant 

bubble to ensure they self-isolate.  Please note, we only need to be 

informed if a pupil has tested positive, not if they are self-isolating because 

they have come into contact with someone else who has tested positive.    

 

To inform me, please ring the following number: 07774337405.  

Please note this is only relevant up until and including Sunday 25th 

October 2020. 

 

If your child tests positive after the above date, please email:   

dnorbury@tivertonacademy.org 

 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Norbury 

Principal 

23.10.20 
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